John Sullivan

Subject: Joe Hall - Letters To Sully

From: Joe Hall [mailto:jhall@joehallford.com]

Sent: Wednesday, September 04, 2013 8:26 AM

To: American@Am-Ins.com

Cc: 'Kelly Hall'; 'Tony Copeland'; padamek@joehallford.com
Subject: Sully

To the Sullivan Family,

Although | never had the pleasure of meeting Sully, | have been the recipient of many letters and comics sent to me by
him over the years. | would always share them and the comics with Tony and Phil and we all enjoyed them. In fact, |
found two of his letters dated June 3™ and July 14™, 2010 tucked away in a file | keep just for things like this. His
handwritten letters were generally congratulatory in nature for something | had been involved with in our

community. He never failed to update me on his and Dee’s health, his home at Canyon Lakes and his involvement with
Kiwanis Club. He also kept track of my family in the Tri City area and forwarded news stories he saw in the Tri City
Herald. For a man | never met, he seemed to know and care a lot about me and my family. | always looked forward to
attempting to decipher his long hand.

Sully was a true gentleman from a past generation who understood the impact a short letter can make in someone’s
life. | will truly miss his letters and will always remember him fondly. Please accept my sincere condolences.

Sincerely,

Joe Hall



